
~ pennsylvania
u DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

February 10, 2017 

Dr. Brett A Gilliland 
Superintendent 
Mount Union Area School District 
603 North Industrial Drive 
Mount Union, PA 17066-1232 

Dear Dr. Gilliland, 

On April 19, 2016, an initial Corrective Action Verification/Gifted Education Compliance Plan was mailed 
to you. Based upon Dr. Shirley Curl's visit to your district on January 26, 2017, enclose you will find 
an amended Corrective Action Verification/Gifted Education Compliance Plan with the required 
corrective action or improvement plan. Amended timelines and resources are also noted on the 
enclosed plan. 

If you have any questions about this report, contact Dr. Shirley Curl at (717)786-6361 or via email at 
scurl@pa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Patty Todd 
Chief 
Division of Monitoring and Improvement, Central 

PT/dwd 

Attachment: Amended Corrective Action Verification/Gifted Education Compliance Plan 

cc: 	 Dr. Shirley K. Curl 
Dianne Thomas 

Special Education 
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